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OFFICE OF June 30, 1930 REFER TO

Vice-President

H-801-3 ,

and
General Manager

Mr. Harral Ayres,
301 Gunter Hotel,
San Antonio, Texas.
My dear Mr. Ayres:

Many thanks for your good letter of June the 28th. We were
glad to learn that our congratulations were received at such a psychologi-
cal moment and to know of Don Ubarri’a happy reaction to the ceremony.

We are very much concerned with highway development in this
territory and deeply appreciate the tireless effort and energy you have
expended along this line.

With kind regards and best wishes, believe me to be

Very cordially yours,

ce-Pres. & General Manager.
W. N. Blanton/ES



